"4 FIDELITY Charitable™

P.0. Box 770001
Cincinnati, OH 45277-0053
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OCAKWOQOD INCLUSION COALITION 2
30 PARK AVE g

OAKWOOD, OH 45419-3426

July 12, 2021 ' ' . o !
Dear Sir or Madam:

We are delighted to provide you with the attached check for $100.00. This Fidelity Charitable Donor-Advised Fund *™ grant was
made at the recommendation of the Kisel - Dorf Charitable Fund, a donor-advised fund. !

¢

o il
This grant is made by Fidelity Charitable. Fidelity Charitable's donor recommends the grant be used for the following purpose §fi|]=}?i
(which does not constitute a restriction): Where it's needed most. This grant is to be used exclusively for charitable purposes,
and is not made for the purpose of influencing legislation. This grant is also subject to the "Grant Terms" on (he next page. If ! !
you are unable or unwilling to mect these grant conditions, you must return these funds to Fidelity Charitable. fall
|

Should you choose to send a thank-you letter, the donor has requested it be sent to the following address. You should not, i
however, issue a (ax acknowledgement to either the recommending donor(s) or to Fidelity Charitable,

Dr, Samuel N Dorf and Dr. Maria Kisel, 101 Oak Knoll Dr, Dayton, OH 45419

! Fidelity Charitable is an independent public charity that sponsors a donor-advised fund program. In a donor-advised fund, Donors make
irrevocable charitable contributions to Fidelity Charitable, and have the-privilege of recommending grants fo qualified public charities,

DCC _CEBLDFTZBBBCHBX_BBBBB 20210712 5700 P OP=DCCK ‘Page 1 of 2
DCC _CEBLDFTZBBBCHBX_BBBBB 20210712 PLEASE FOLD AND DETACH AT PERFORATION BEFORE PRESENTING CHECK FOR PAYMENT

ALY FRQ@}J\OF; Kol:TexryolV EHHY b I

S

: .""PAY;‘:';O
i OAKWOOD INCLUSIO , COALIT];?

" “ ORDER
OF

Seewny Foutirenancluact’

R s e I LD i c D e e e i SR 5.

o TR ISRy )



EREHI G

Grant Terms: This grant is made subject
yout organization is formed under the laws of the US and its territories and is
Code sec. 509(a)(1)-(3), or a privale operaling foundation described in IRC se
for your organization's exempt purposes; (iii) neither the recom mending donor nor

impermissible benefits (e.g.,

bought at auction) as a result of this gr
enforceable pledge) of any party; (v) this grant will not be used for
organization does not devote more (han an insubstantial part ol its aclivities to attempting to influ

93707488

tuilion, memberships or ducs with more than incidental benelits, admission (o even

or otherwise (or has made an clection under IRC sec. S01(h) and complies with the limitations thereunder).

We wish you continued success in pursuil of your charitable mission,

Sincerely,
Fidelity Charitable

Is or poods

ant; (iv) this grant does nol satisfy any portion of a financial obligation (including an
polilical contributions or campaign activities; and (vi) your
ence legislation by propaganda

to the following lerms. By accepting this grant, you cerlily to Fidelity Charitable that (i)
a public charily described in Internal Revenue

c. 4942())(3); (ii) this grant will be used exclusively
any other party will receive goods, services or

Fidelity Charitable is the brand name for the Fidelity Investments® Charitable Gilt Fund, an independent public charity with a danor-ndvised

fund program. Various Fidelity companies provid

registered service marks, and the Fidelity Charitable logo is a service mark, ol FMR LLC, used by Fidelity Charitable under

790403.4.0
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| | l Grant Terms: This grant is made subject 1o the following lerms. By accepling this grant, you centify to Fidelily Charitable that

(i) your organization is formed under the laws of the US and ils territories and Is a public charity dascribed in Internal
" Revenue Code sac. 609(a)(1)-(3), of a private operating loundation described in IRC sec. A4842())(3); (ii) this grant will be
| used exclusively for your organization's exempl purposes; (ill) neither the recommending donor nor any other party will

G sl i receive goods, sewices or imparmissible benelils (e.g., wition, membaerships or dues with mora than incidental benelils,

admission 1o events or gouds bought al auction) as a result of this grant; (iv) this grant doos nol salisly any pertion of a
financial obligation (including an enforceable plodge) of any party; (v) this grant will not be used for political contributions or
campaign aclivitias; and {vi) your organization does nol devole mare than an insubstantial part of ils activities lo altempling
to influence legislation by propaganda or ofherwise (or has made an election under IRC sec, 601(h) and complies with the
limitations thereunder).

e services lo Fidelity Charitable. Fidelity Charitable, Giving Account, and Fidelity are

license.
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Stacel, Lori

From: LAD <ladfulford@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:39 PM

To: Kristi Hale;Samuel Dorf;Klopsch, Norbert S.;Kyle Ramey;Sandi Branham
Cc: Laura Connor;Greg Goetz OHS

Subject: OIC food truck event

Kristi, Norb, and Kyle,

On Friday, Sam and | had a wonderful meeting with Tae Winston who organizes food truck events around Dayton. She is
eager to help us and will waive her fee to help us. She is an exceptionally kind and generous person to say the least! |
am so grateful to have her on board—| am not an experienced food event organizer.

After review of three proposed sites in Oakwood, Tae believes that Lane Stadium will be best location. Sam, Tae, and |
are meeting at Lane on Wednesday July 22 at 4:30 pm to look at the parking area and get an idea for placement of
trucks and needs for the event. Would you all be available to meet with us then?

Also | have talked with Kyle and Sandi, and Kyle requests that we schedule when there aren’t games or practices. | talked
with Greg Goetz today (Laura Connor is on vacation until next week), and Sundays appear to be the best option. Perhaps
a 3-7pm event would work on the last Sunday in August?

Greg can’t join us on Wednesday but he shared his ideas and concerns re our use of Lane that | will bring to our
meeting.

If you think anyone else should be included in this initial meeting, please let me know.

My best,
Leigh Ann

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

if only we’re brave enough to see it.
If only we’re brave enough to be it.
—Amanda Gorman



Stacel, Lori

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:44 PM

To: LAD;Samuel Dorf;Klopsch, Norbert S.;Kyle Ramey;Sandi Branham
Cc: Laura Connor,Greg Goetz OHS

Subject: RE: OIC food truck event

Leigh Ann,

I've put it on my calendar. I look forward to learning more.

Kristi

From: LAD [mailto:ladfulford@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:39 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>; Samuel Dorf <samuel.dorf@gmail.com>; Norbert S. Klopsch
<Klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>; Kyle Ramey <ramey.kyle@oakwoodschools.org>; Sandi Branham
<branham.sandi@oakwoodschools.org>

Cc: Laura Connor <connor.laura@oakwoodschools.org>; Greg Goetz OHS <goetz.greg@oa kwoodschools.org>
Subject: OIC food truck event

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Kristi, Norb, and Kyle,

On Friday, Sam and I had a wonderful meeting with Tae Winston who organizes food truck events around
Dayton. She is eager to help us and will waive her fee to help us. She is an exceptionally kind and generous
person to say the least! I am so grateful to have her on board—TI am not an experienced food event organizer.

After review of three proposed sites in Oakwood, Tae believes that Lane Stadium will be best location. Sam,
Tae, and I are meeting at Lane on Wednesday July 22 at 4:30 pm to look at the parking area and get an idea for
placement of trucks and needs for the event. Would you all be available to meet with us then?

Also I have talked with Kyle and Sandi, and Kyle requests that we schedule when there aren’t games or
practices. I talked with Greg Goetz today (Laura Connor is on vacation until next week), and Sundays appear to
be the best option. Perhaps a 3-7pm event would work on the last Sunday in August?

Greg can’t join us on Wednesday but he shared his ideas and concerns re our use of Lane that [ will bring to our
meeting.

If you think anyone else should be included in this initial meeting, please let me know.

My best,
Leigh Ann



Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

if only we're brave enough to see it.
If only we 're brave enough to be it.
—Amanda Gorman



Stacel, Lori
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From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:48 PM

To: Joshua D. Green:healyjackson@gmail.com;Iseli, Madeline;Jeremy Newport;Judy
Cook;Klopsch, Norbert S.;Kyle Ramey;LAD;Roger Crum;sdorf1@udayton.edu;Turben, D

Subject: OIC Leadership Team: Friday, July 30 at 11 a.m.

OIC Leadership,

The next OIC Leadership Team meeting will be Friday, July 30, at 11 a.m. Please mark your
calendars. It will be either virtual and/or the City’s Chambers. I’ confirm with Norb when he
gets back in town.

Thanks,
Kristi

Kristi J. Hale Director
Wright Memorial Public Library

1776 Far Hills Avenue,

Qakwood, OH 45419-2531

Office phone: 937 250-6824 F 937 294-8578
hale@wrightlibrary.org | wrightlibrary.org




Stacel, Lori
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From: Collins, Carol D.

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:57 PM

To: Klopsch, Norbert S.

Subject: RE: OIC food truck event

Ok, will do.

cc

From: Klopsch, Norbert S.

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:50 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>; Collins, Carol D. <Collins@oakwood.oh.us>

Cc: LAD <ladfulford@gmail.com>; Samuel Dorf <samuel.dorf@gmail.com>; Kyle Ramey

<ramey.kyle @oakwoodschools.org>; Sandi Branham <branham.sandi@oakwoodschools.org>; Laura Connor
<connor.laura@oakwoodschools.org>; Greg Goetz OHS <goetz.greg@oakwoodschools.org>

Subject: RE: OIC food truck event

Carol,
Please attend this meeting and see that we do what we can to support the event.
Thanks, Norb

On Jul 19, 2021 1:43 PM, Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org> wrote:
Leigh Ann,

I’ve put it on my calendar. I look forward to learning more.

Kristi

From: LAD [mailto:ladfulford@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:39 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>; Samuel Dorf <samuel.dorf@gmail.com>; Norbert S. Klopsch
<Klopsch@oakwood.oh.us>; Kyle Ramey <ramey.kyle@oakwoodschools.org>; Sandi Branham
<branham.sandi@oakwoodschools.org>

Cc: Laura Connor <connor.laura@oakwoodschools.org>; Greg Goetz OHS <goetz.greg@oakwoodschools.org>
Subject: OIC food truck event

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Kristi, Norb, and Kyle,

On Friday, Sam and I had a wonderful meeting with Tac Winston who organizes food truck events around
Dayton. She is eager to help us and will waive her fee to help us. She is an exceptionally kind and generous
person to say the least! I am so grateful to have her on board—I am not an experienced food event organizer.
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After review of three proposed sites in Oakwood, Tae believes that Lane Stadium will be best location. Sam,
Tae, and I are meeting at Lane on Wednesday July 22 at 4:30 pm to look at the parking area and get an idea for
placement of trucks and needs for the event. Would you all be available to meet with us then?

Also I have talked with Kyle and Sandi, and Kyle requests that we schedule when there aren’t games or
practices. I talked with Greg Goetz today (Laura Connor is on vacation until next week), and Sundays appear to
be the best option. Perhaps a 3-7pm event would work on the last Sunday in August?

Greg can’t join us on Wednesday but he shared his ideas and concerns re our use of Lane that I will bring to our
meeting.

If you think anyone else should be included in this initial meeting, please let me know.

My best,
Leigh Ann

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

if only we 're brave enough to see it.
If only we 're brave enough to be it.
—Amanda Gorman



Stacel, Lori

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 2:45 PM

To: Joshua D. Green;healyjackson@gmail.com;lseli, Madeline;Jeremy Newport;Judy
Cook;Klopsch, Norbert S.;Kyle Ramey;LAD;Roger Crum;sdorf1@udayton.edu;Turben, D

Subject: FW: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Attachments: Main Garage Map.pdf

OIC Leadership,

The UnDesign the Red Line exhibit tour on 8/14 will be at Dayton Metro Library downtown
(Main branch). Attached is map to Dayton Metro’s garage. You will meet outside the
Opportunity Space off Patterson (directly inside the Third St entrance to the right).

Thanks,
Kristi

From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 2:41 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

That is correct

| have attached a map you can share with the group.

| would tell them to meet outside the Opportunity Space off Patterson
(directly inside the third street entrance to the right)

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 1:45 PM

To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Kim,
The exhibit is at the Main Branch of DML, correct? Where should the group meet?

Thank you,
Kristi



From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:46 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale @wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you
Day of should be fine and my assistant will be working Saturdays.
His name is Phillip Green and he will gladly assist you.

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:38 PM

To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Thanks Kim.
[ am going to cover the $20 cost. Let me know best way to get that to you, as I will likely not be
able to attend personally.

Thanks,
Kristi

From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:36 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

HI....yes that works out perfectly.

| have your group booked on Sat. 8/14 from 3 — 4pm for the private tour.

| have also booked a meeting space for you from 4- 5:30pm in room Conference room 1A.
You should be receiving that confirmation soon via email.

There is a 20.00 fee for the private docent, but the meeting space is complimentary.
Thank you so much and please let me know if there is anything else | can assist you with.

Best,
KIM

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 12:49 PM
To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>




Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>
Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Kim,

The best date for most of our Oakwood Inclusion team is Saturday, August 14, at 3:00. Do you
have that time slot available?

Thank you,
Kristi

From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:51 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

THANK YOU so much for doing this !

From: Kristi Hale <hale @wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:50 PM

To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

We want to experience it so we can see if there are other ways we can partner or promote it with
the Oakwood Inclusion Coalition members. Thanks again.

From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:43 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

WOW....you move fast !!

Thanks !!

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:42 PM

To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!
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Kim,

I’ve sent an availability poll to our group and asked them to respond by Friday. I’ll be in touch
ASAP with a date/time.

Thank you!
Kristi

From: Kim Dellinger [mailto:KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 4:31 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale @wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Kristi

Thank you very much for reaching out in regards to the private tours for Undesign the Red Line Exhibit.
All private tours will be scheduled in regards to the group’s request.

| will give you the times that are already booked so you can steer away from these slots.
Times NOT available the week of 8/9 — 14

Monday 8/9 from 10am —1lam
Tuesday 8/10 from 11:30am - 12:30pm
4:30pm - 5:30pm
Thursday 8/12 from 5:30-6:30 pm
Saturday 8/14 from 10:30am —11:30am

Please feel free to offer a time after one of the above scheduled tours.
We would ask that you gave a 30 minute break between you and the group before you.

My direct line is 937-496-8519
Please call me to chat if there are any questions you may have before reaching out to your group.

And a big THANK YOU to Victoria Hix for helping us promote this awesome opportunity for the Library and our city.

Best,
KIM

From: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 1:56 PM
To: Kim Dellinger <KDellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org>




Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>
Subject: FW: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Hello Kim,

I’m writing as Chairperson of the Oakwood Inclusion Coalition to express interest in finding a
time for our leadership team and a few others to schedule a docent tour of the UnDesign the
Red Line exhibit.

Please tell me how long we should set aside for the tour, and what hours are available the week
of August 9 (are both daytime and evening available). Once I have that information, I’ll reach
out to my group to see what fits most of our schedules.

Thank you for this opportunity!
Kristi

From: Victoria Hix [mailto:VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org]

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 3:27 PM

To: LAD <ladfulford@gmail.com>; Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>; Elizabeth Schmidt <schmidt@wrightlibrary.org>; Brian Potts
<potts@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: RE: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Leigh Ann and Kristi:

It might be a good idea to give the Executive Committee a couple of date options and then we just go with when the
most people can go. Then we will need to contact Kim Dellinger at Metro to set up the room reservation and get the
docent scheduled; Leigh Ann, going forward you’ll probably want contact Kim directly since you're in charge of OIC
Programming. Let me know if you think this is a plan and | can tell her that the OIC contact will be you as head of the
Programming Committee and she’ll know to be on the lookout for your email.

Again, for our Executive Committee tour there would be a $20 charge for the docent, no charge for the room but Kim
said that she could be flexible on the docent fee. Metro will have evening hours (closing at 8:30 PM) starting on July 19"
so we could book the tour on a Monday, Tuesday or Thursday night, which I think might be better since so many people
work during the day. No charge for parking in the garage at DML Main.

Kim did suggest we get this booked for the week of August 9™ when the exhibit opens so we’ll have flexibility to decide
whether we want to book an event space before the exhibit leaves on September 25 or give members plenty of time to
view on their own if we decide to host a webinar through OIC or WMPL. But if that’s not a good week for very many
people, we can do it the next week or so.

DML Events Manager
e Kim Dellinger
e 937-496-8519
o [dellinger@daytonmetrolibrary.org




Let me know how | can help going forward.

Thanks!!

DAYTON

VICTORIA E. HIX

Staff Development Assistant
DaytonMetroLibrary.ord

P: 937.496.8670

From: LAD <ladfulford @gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 2:35 PM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>; Victoria Hix <VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org>; Elizabeth Schmidt
<schmidt@wrightlibrary.org>; Brian Potts <potts@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: Re: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

Yes! Love this idea. | should be around that first week of august ... and most of the month of August so I'm flexible.
Thank you Victoria!ll

Leigh Ann Fulford

There is always light,

if only we’re brave enough to see it.
If only we’re brave enough to be it.
—Amanda Gorman

On Jun 28, 2021, at 12:44 PM, Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org> wrote:

Leigh Ann,

Victoria Hix, who works at both WMPL and Dayton Metro, has put together some
ideas for ways the OIC can support or utilize Dayton Metro’s “Undesign the
Redline” Exhibit.

[ love the idea of starting with a docent-led tour for the OIC leadership and
Program & Events Committee folks. What do you think?

Kristi

PS: | will be out of town that first week of August, but I don’t think it should wait
until I get back.



From: Victoria Hix [mailto:VHix@daytonmetrolibrary.org]

Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 1:29 PM

To: Elizabeth Schmidt <schmidt@wrightlibrary.org>; Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>; Brian Potts
<potts@wrightlibrary.org>

Cc: Victoria Hix <hix@wrightlibrary.org>

Subject: UnDesign the Red Line Docent-Led Group Tours!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Elizabeth, Kristi and Brian:

We talked about this upcoming Undesign the Redline Exhibit (August 6-September 25) at Metro as a
possible OIC program; it's probably better suited for the Programming Committee but maybe we could
support it by hosting a post-tour webinar. It looks like there are a couple of options that might work for
groups. The thing is, we don’t know the interest with the OIC membership; if we get 20-ish interested,
then it could be a docent-led tour that we call the Ask Me Line to book. If we get like 60, then it's an
EVENT!! and needs to be scheduled through the Events Manager.

| did talk to Kim Dellinger in Events here about possibilities and here’s what she’s recommending (and
she’s recommending we do this the opening week of August 9" through the 14"):

FIRST STEP:
e We start with an OIC Executive Committee and/or Programming Committee docent-led tour
e She books us a COMPED Meeting Room (no charge) + a docent ($20) for that time
¢ We can get together in the Meeting Room before the event, then take the tour, then meet
afterwards in the Meeting Room to discuss

THEN:
e |F WE THINK SELF-GUIDED TOURS for individuals will work, then those can just be booked
through the Visit link below
o We could then host a webinar for OIC participants through WMPL or OIC and
recommend they tour the exhibit at their convenience before the webinar
e IF WE THINK IT’S A PROGRAM WE WANT TO HIGHLIGHT, she can talk to us about booking the
Community Room, adding a food/beverage package + the docent tour

I actually like the option of the OIC Executive and/or Programming Committees touring first and deciding

how we can best proceed. If someone can forward this to Leigh Ann (I don’t have her email here with
mel), that would be great!

VISIT: Self-Guided or Register Online for a Free Docent-Guided Tour for
individuals or for groups of 10+; call 463-2665 for times not listed

https://daytonmetrolibrary.evanced.info/signup/list?df=list&nd=220&et=37
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HOST: For an EVENT that combines a tour (either self-guided or docent-led for

$20) with a reserved meeting space for discussion)
Per-person price includes room rental with AV equipment and a food & beverage package: this may
be too costly. Add docent-led tour for $20.

http://www.daytonmetrolibrary.org/undesign-the-redline/host
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VICTORIA E. HIX

Staff Development Assistant
DaytonMetroLibrary.org

P: 937.496.8670




Entrance

DAYTON
l METRO

—l LIBRARY

Library hours:
Mon, Tue, Thur: 9:30 AM-8:30 PM
Wed & Sat: 9:30/AM-6:PM

Main Library.
215 E. Third Street
Dayton, OH 45402




Stacel, Lori

From: Roger Crum <rcrum1@udayton.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 7:58 PM

To: Kristi Hale

Cc: Joshua D. Green;healyjackson@gmail.com;lseli, Madeline;Jeremy Newport;Judy
Cook;Klopsch, Norbert S.;Kyle Ramey;LAD;sdorf1@udayton.edu;Turben, D

Subject: Re: FW: Ohio humanities ARPA grants

kristi

thanks for sending this round; i agree that this sounds promising,
especially for our community research project. yours, roger

On Fri, Jul 16, 2021 at 8:38 AM Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org> wrote:

OIC Leadership,

State Rep. Andrea White texted me the information below late last night about Ohio
Humanities grants available using ARPA funds (American Rescue Plan Act). She suggested we
could see if any of our OIC projects would fit into the project.

Does anyone have time and interest to look into this further?

-~ Thank you,

Kristi

From: Kristi Hale

Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 8:36 AM

To: Kristi Hale <hale@wrightlibrary.org>
Subject: Ohio humanities ARPA grants
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Ohio Humanities Taking Applications
for $1.3M in ARP Funds for Public
Humanities Nonprofits

Arts nonprofit Ohio Humanities is
currently accepting grant applications
from nonprofits with a public humanities
mission that have been affected by the
pandemic. It will award a total of $1.3
million through the American Rescue
Plan (ARP) Act of 2021, under the
National Endowment for the Humanities’
(NEH) Sustaining the Humanities through
ARP (SHARP) program.

The ARP allocated $51.6 million in

emergency funding to NEH for local

distribution through 56 state and

jurisdictional humanities groups,

according to an Ohio Humanities release.
Funds support organizations, programs

and professionals at the local level to

advance economic recovery within the

cultural sector due to the effects of the-
nandemir Flinihle nrniacte mav inclid
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humanities programming, general
operating costs, strategic planning and
pandemic recovery efforts and digital or
accessible program development.

To be eligible, applicants must be public
humanities nonprofits that experienced
financial hardship as a result of the
pandemic including reduction, loss or
furlough of staff, or loss of annual
operating revenue. SHARP grants are
not available to individuals, for-profit
organizations, political or advocacy
organizations, or for activities supported
by non-NEH federal funding.

The application window opened on
Monday, July 12 and carries a deadline of
Monday, Aug. 2. Additional deadlines
may be announced pending the
availability of funds. In the release, Ohio
Humanities Executive Director Rebecca
Brown Asmo noted the group previously
distributed over $750,000 to cultural
groups through the CARES Act. (See

The Hannah Report, 5/8/20.)

"Ohio’s public libraries, museums, -
[T T S [ R e e e U QTS TR [ P |
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“Ohio’s public libraries, museums,
historical societies and other cultural
organizations are the cornerstones of
many of our communities, places where
we can once again come together as our
state reopens. Through the SHARP
program, we will continue to provide
critical support to these local
organizations,” Brown Asmo said.

“With so many of our nation's cultural and
educational institutions reeling from the
economic fallout of the pandemic, NEH's
state and jurisdictional humanities
partners are on the front lines of the
crisis, adapting and responding to urgent
needs within their states and
communities to shore up the humanities
organizations and resources that enrich
the lives of so many citizens,” added
NEH Acting Chairman Adam Wolfson.
“NEH is grateful to our state and
jurisdictional partners for joining us in this
effort to quickly distribute American
Rescue Plan relief funding to where it is
most needed.”

More information is available at -
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